Re: Doglestown Township/BCWSA Pebble Ridge Wooduidge Sewer Project

Dear Resident,

As of December 20, 2023, BCWSA assumed the loan from Penn Vest that funded the Pebble Ridge
‘Woodridge Sewer Project. Accordingly, BCWSA will now be collecting the payments for the loans
covening the $20,134.14 owed for your property. Some amounts will differ for those who prepaid
partial amounts. The monthly parment for 20 vears will be calculated based on amount owed and
will be presented as its own bill separate from vour sewey bill

If you have any questions, please contact BCWSA at 1-800-222-2068, Option #7 to be connected
to Customer Service.




